
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
I strongly support House Bill 7382. I have been a property owner for the past 10 years and see the value 
in property owners being able to rent to the students of URI. This practice has gone on successfully for 
decades providing needed housing and providing an economic benefit to the community. 
 
Bill Tatelman 
57 Sakonnet Blvd. 
Narragansett, RI 
 


